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Pursuant to PhilHealth Circular 2020-0007 re: Guidelines on the Provision 
of Special Privileges to those Affected by a Fortuitous  Event (Revision 1) 
PhilHealth shall grant special privilege on the filing of claims to accredited 
Health Facilities  covered by PhilHealth Regional Offices V that have been 
adversely affected by Typhoon “KRISTINE” on October 23, 2024. 

In this regard, claims with discharges starting August 24, 2024 and onwards 
which covers  the 60th  days  filing period on the actual occurrence of the 
event which was October 23, 2024 and until November 30, 2024 shall be 
accorded with 120 days filing period from the date of discharge until otherwise 
rescinded.

Other regions not covered by this issuance may submit a request to the Office 
of the President and CEO for approval subject to the guidelines of PC 2020-
0007 provided there is an official declaration of state of calamity. 

Further inquiries may be coursed through the PhilHealth Action Center at 
(02)8662-2558 or any of the PhilHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance 
Offices.

Please be guided accordingly.
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